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RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 
1 That the report from the PCC is noted. 
2 The Panel considers any recommendations it wishes to make to the PCC on 

the report. 
3 The Panel considers any changes the PCC should be requested to make to the 

format of the report for the future. 
 

 
Purpose of report 
 
The PCC has made an update report for the panel to show progress with the Police and 
Crime Plan as well as other matters the panel and the wider public will be interested in. The 
panel has received such reports at previous meetings and this one develops those received 
previously to give a broad picture of the issues the PCC is involved with as well as those 
previously reported.  Members are invited to consider any changes that could be 
recommended to the PCC that would assist the Panel and the public to monitor 
performance. 
 
In addition the Panel is invited to question the PCC on the report and if appropriate make 
recommendations relating to the performance reported. 
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